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March 17, 2020

Dear Sir or Madam:

This letter is to accompany County permit applications submitted by JDS-Hydro Consultants
Inc. (applicant), on behalf of Woodmen Hills Metropolitan District (WHMD).

B

JDS-Hydro Consultants, Inc. has been retained by WHMD to represent our project on the
property located (Schedule #5200000361) in Colorado Springs, CO.

JDS-Hydro Consultants, Inc., has the authority to represent WHMD for this project.

Since

Jerry Jacobson
General Manager



